
Bell County School System 

 for the 2018-2019 school year will be 
 

April 23-30, 2018 

To be eligible to attend Kindergarten for the 2018-2019 school year, 

children must be five years old on or before August 1, 2018. 

 
Questions regarding Kindergarten Registration can be answered by calling your  

local school or the Bell County Board of Education at  

(606) 337-7051, Extension #132.   


